
As a part of opening two new campuses, one in Leander and one in Georgetown, I created this

design, which was customized and sent to their respective areas. The design was also used as a

print ad in the local Community Impact.  Along with other marketing efforts, we were able to lead

with the highest number of applications in the state. We just sent another round and received

several applications immediately after delivery.


